
Stephane Cyr 

From: Ashley Hanks 
Sent: 
To: 

Wednesday, July 16, 2025 12:54 PM 
Stephane Cyr 

Subject: Invitation - Electric City/La Nouvelle France Society Open House 

From: Hal Theriault brightonhal@gmail.com 

Warden Yvon LeBlanc, Council, and Staff 
Municipality of Clare 
1185 Highway 1 
Little Brook, NS BOW 1 MO 

The Electric City/La Nouvelle France Society is pleased to invite Warden LeBlanc, Council, and staff to our Open 
House on July 25, from one to three in the afternoon, at our Centre, 4468 Trunk 1, in Weymouth. There will be an 
update on our progress in establishing an interactive interpretive centre that will share the marvelous story of La 
Nouvelle France with the world; a discussion of future plans and projects; and light refreshments will be served. 

Our special guest, Hon. Jill Balser, MLA, will bring a special announcement from the Government of Nova Scotia. 

We are also hopeful that MLA Ryan Robicheau will be in attendance. 

We would be very appreciative if Warden Le Blanc or a representative of Council would share a few comments with 
our guests. 

Best regards 

Stacey Doucette 

Hal Theriault 

Co-Chairs 

The Electric City/ La Nouvelle France Society 

Ashley Hanks 
Adjointe executive/ Executive Assistant 
Municipalite de Clare I Municipality of Clare 

902-769-2031 1902-769-3773 (fax) 
ea@munclare.ca 
www.clarenovascotia.com I Facebook 
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